Subject: RE: HMD Homeless/Debris at Lillian/Eleanor Southwest Corner "Quixote"

From: "EDWIN GUERRA" <38136@Iapd.lacity.org>

Date: 03/22/2016 11:04 AM

To: "Lisa Schechter" <lisa@mediadistrict.org>, "hmd.acevedo" <hmd.acevedo@yahoo.com>
CC: "Sharyn Romano" <hbteam@earthlink.net>, "Jim Omahen" <jim@mediadistrict.org>

Good morning everyone,

| am addressing this area and have also requested extra patrol from our Officers dedicated to the homeless problem in Hollywood. | have also personally
been picking up the trash in truck loads since the location is directly across from the elementary school.

Please keep me posted with any new information.

Senior Lead Officer Eddie Guerra
Los Angeles Police Department
Hollywood Division

1358 Wilcox Ave,

Los Angeles Ca. 90028

Office: (213) 871-4068

Cell: 213-793-0706

>>> "hmd.acevedo" <hmd.acevedo@yahoo.com> 3/21/2016 12:12 PM >>>
Yes lisa, thank you

Every morning hmd officers make contact and the subjects give them a hard time and sometimes challenge them.

Help from lapd will be most appreciated.

———————— Original message --------

From: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>

Date: 3/21/2016 11:46 AM (GMT-08:00)

To: "hmd.acevedo" <hmd.acevedo@yahoo.com>

Cc: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, Eddie Guerra <38136@lapd.lacity.org>, Sharyn Romano <hbteam@earthlink.net>
Subject: HMD Homeless/Debris at Lillian/Eleanor Southwest Corner "Quixote"

Dear Captain Acevedo:

Yes that is the location that we spoke about this morning. Thank you for taking the lead on this matter - it seems that this particular area is becoming a
“hot spot” for the BID. Please make sure that your patrol staff makes regular passes to that area. | have included SLO Guerra on this email so he is
aware of the persistent issue of homeless and debris.

Sincerely,

Lisa Schechter

Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA 90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org

From: "hmd.acevedo" <hmd.acevedo@yahoo.com>

Date: Monday, March 21, 2016 at 11:21 AM

To: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
Subject: Fwd: Trash

-------- Original message --------

From: JASON LITTLE <jasontonylittle@gmail.com>

Date: 3/21/2016 11:18 AM (GMT-08:00)

To: "Cpt. H.M.D" <hmd.acevedo@yahoo.com>, SGT Michael Forte <sgt.m4te@yahoo.com>, SGT Rodriguez <rodriguezzjay@agmail.com>, Officer
Maxwell <justin maxwell28@yahoo.com>, Officer Osuna <george osuna@yahoo.com>, "bratcher rickey@gmail. com" <bratcher.rickey@gmail.com>
Subject: Fwd: Trash

—————————— Forwarded message ----------

From: "JASON LITTLE" <jasontonylittle@gmail.com>
Date: Mar 21, 2016 10:49 AM

Subject: Trash

To: "Cpt. H, M.D." <hmd.acevedo@yahoo.com>, "SGT Michael Forte" <sgt.mdte@yahoo.com>, "SGT Rodriguez" <rodriguezzjay@gmail.com>
Cc: "Officer Maxwell" <justin_maxwell28@yahoo.com>, "Officer Osuna" <george osuna@yahoo.com>, "bratcher rickey@gmail. com"




<bratcher.rickey@gmail.com>

Trash left out at 1021 Lillian Quixote H.B.T was notify spoke with R/P Judy subjects left out multiple trash bags blankets human feces leaving a terrible
odor H.B.T will send some one out to take care of it



